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Foundation Home Learning 

9th – 13th December 2019  

MERRY CHRISTMAS 

WOW! What a week! The children have been absolutely amazing as we have had many 

celebrations and changes to our usual timetable.   

We have enjoyed a super week learning about the Christmas story and playing lots of 

brilliant Christmas Phonics and Maths games. The children have been weighing food to see 

which foods are heavy and which are light. We have also been measuring presents, crackers 

and carrots to see if they are long or short. The children have done some super 

independent writing, making lists of what they would like for Christmas and also what Len 

would like for Christmas too! 

Next week is even busier as we celebrate Christmas as a school family. Here is what is 

happening next week: 

Monday 16th December –Foundation are having their Christmas parties in class in the 

afternoon. We would greatly appreciate donations of food such as crisps, sausage rolls, and 

healthy snacks. This will be in the school day and children will still be in uniform. We would 

gratefully receive any donations of shop bought party food. Unfortunately we cannot accept 

homemade food due to allergies. 

Monday 16th December - Carols Around the Tree 6.30pm KS2 hall 

Tuesday 17th December – Foundation Christmas Song-a-long 2pm. Families and friends 

welcome to join us for our singalong.  You do not need to apply for tickets, just turn up on the 

day. We would request no more than two adults per child due to health and safety regulations. 

Please can Foundation children wear Christmas jumpers/hats/accessories on this day 

Wednesday 18th December –Foundation Wishes Around the Tree – 2pm. Foundation children 

can go home after this performance. Tickets must have been pre-booked with the reply slips. 

Thursday 19th December – Last day of term   

Home Learning:  

Please have a lovely Christmas weekend with friends and families – if you have any trips, 

adventures or special family moments and would like to share them,  please do so on 

Tapestry. 

   

 

 

 


